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April 29, 2014 

 

1. Annual Retreat and Workshop for Parish/School Secretaries and Bookkeepers 

 

The Diocesan Annual Retreat and Administration Workshop for parish and school 

secretaries/bookkeepers will take place on Thursday, May 1
st
 and Friday, May 2

nd
 at the 

Domano Renewal Centre. Access to the Diocesan Centre may be limited during this time.  

 

2. Welcome to Sr. Renee Richie, OP and Sr. Maurine Barzantni, OP 

 

We are very pleased to welcome Sr. Renee Richie, OP and Sr. Maurine Barzantni, OP to the 

Diocese of Prince George. The sisters belong to the Adrian Dominican congregation and have 

been appointed as Pastoral Assistants serving in Fort St. James and area. Please see the 

attached for more information about their past ministries.  

 

3. St. Andrew’s Parish, Fraser Lake 

 

St. Andrew’s Parish in Fraser Lake are looking for about a dozen of the old, blue Glory & 

Praise hymn books, last printed in 1984 by North American Liturgy Resources. If your parish 

has any extra copies that they could donate, please contact St. Andrew's Parish, c/o Therese 

Stafford at 250-699-6575 or therese.stafford@gmail.com. Thank you! 

 

4. Linnea Good – Performance in Prince George May 4th 

 

Please put the following notice in Central Region parish bulletins: 

 

Linnea Good is coming to Prince George to perform in concert on Sunday, May 4
th

 at 7 pm at 

the Knox United Church, and all are invited to attend.  Linnea is a hit across the country with 

her songs of faith, which joyously cross denominational boundaries. Tickets: $20 Adults, $15 

Seniors, $10 Youth/Students, $5 Children (6 -12) $40 Family of 4, children 5 and under free. 

Tickets available through Knox United Church, phone 250-564-7822. The website 

www.linneagood.com provides more details.   

 

5. Centre for Religious Education and Catechesis at St. Paul University in Ottawa 

 

Please post the following posters and/or circulate the attached information on the courses 

offered from July 7-18, 2014 at the Centre for Religious Education and Catechesis at St. Paul 

University in Ottawa. The deadline for registering is June 6, 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


